
Miss ions Mai lbox  
 

Mission Kids are hosting their annual Missions Mailbox again  
this year!  If you would like to “mail” a Christmas card to  
someone in our congregation, drop them off at the mailbox that  
is set up in the narthex.  The cost to “mail” a card is still only 25¢ each. 

 

All the money raised will go to support Heifer International, a mission 
project we have helped in the past. 

 

The Missions Mailbox will be open for business until December 24th. 

Two Services offered this year 
 

                    Times TBA 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Please save the date for Campbell’s  
First Lady, Kathy Creed,  

Annual Ladies’ Christmas Coffee 
 

Wednesday, December 8, 2021 
10 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

Student Union Ballroom 

ADVENT DINNERS 
 

Next Sunday, December 12th! 
 

The invitations were emailed this week. 
 

If you did not receive an invitation,  
      please contact Ashley in the church office. 

 

  ashley@memorialbcnc.org or 910-893-4162 


